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March 2025 
Club Happenings Last Month         

February 13 Meeting 
     
    We met with 25 current members, two guests —Mike Ponte and Don Hillard  - and 
new member Henry Sweets.   Welcome Henry, Mike and Don.  Brad read through 
the list of new stamps coming out this month and then talked about LINPEX coming 
up on February 28.  He put out a sign-up sheet for volunteers to help where needed.     
 
Mike Ley showed a 1947 Finnish cover to actress Rita Hayworth. 
 
Dave Arunski showed a multi-marked postal card to Berlin franked with the 65c  
zeppelin (Sc. C13). 
 
Brad Shay showed a 1992 parody cover of the Bush/Quale and Clinton/Gore debate. 
 
Cynthia Carlson showed covers from Arago and Alexis in her Nebraska postmark 
collection. 
 
Bob Akaki showed a 1923 German inflation cover sent with 46,000 pfennig postage. 
 
Mark Sellhorn showed a 1942 registered cover from Latvia to Germany franked 
with 18 of the Hitler head stamps overprinted “Ostland”.  
 

O F F I C E R S 
President: 
Brad Shay (2025) 
Vice President: 
 
Secretary: 
Mark Sellhorn (2025) 
Treasurer: 
Dave Wallman (2025) 
Board Members: 
Curtis Peacock (2025) 
Larry Spreeman (2025) 
 
E X C H A N G E S 
Manager: Dale Niebuhr 
 
A P S  A M B A S S A D O R 
Dale Niebuhr 
 
M E E T I N G S 
The Club meets the second 
Thursday, 7:00–8:30 p.m. 
 
L O C A T I O N 
College View Adventist Church 
48th & Prescott  St. 
Lincoln, Neb. 
 
C O N T A C T 
E-mail: 
questions@lincolnstampclub.org 
Web: 
www.lincolnstampclub.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/ 
LincolnStampClub 
 
Mail: 
PO Box 6756 
Lincoln, NE 
68506-6756 
 
A F F I L I ATION 
An American Philatelic Society  
affiliate : APS #0799-064882. 
 
A N N I V E R S A R Y 
     1964—2025 
     Sixty-One Years 
 
N E W S L E T T E R 
Editor: Mark Sellhorn 

Program:  “Stamps of the World-Wide French Colonial Empire”   
 By Bob Ferguson 

 
Bob took us on a philatelic journey around the world with his virtual presentation of 

stamps from the French colonies.  The tour spanned the globe from the Carrabean to 

Africa to Asia and Antarctica as Bob detailed the history of each colony while he 

described the beautifully engraved stamps.  Many of  the colonies progressed to inde-

pendence while others remain tied to France.  Some of the French colonial stamps are 

on the next page.  

LINPEX 2025 
LINPEX 2025 was another great success.   Everyone enjoyed the change to a Friday/
Saturday show and the beautiful weather was a bonus.  We had 34 members and 
well over 200  potential members in attendance.  Ward Milligan joined the club 
and Chris Booe re-joined.  Welcome Ward and welcome back Chris.  Tom Johnson 
won “Most Popular” exhibit for his hand-drawn pages from his Monaco collection.  
New dealer Even Brand won the decorated guitar raffle donated by club member 
Janet Savage and long-time attendee, Mrs. David Petro, won the raffle for the 
“Postage Stamp” lap quilt donated by Barb Sellhorn.. 

Thank You from Brad Shay 
 

I want to say thank you to all of the club who helped make this event a success. All 
of you who support the club, help with assessment, sorting, storing, moving, setting 
up and tearing.down as well as all who were able to participate. Thank you to all 
who contribute door prizes and raffle prizes. Thank you to the dealers, speakers, and 
all of you who assist as well as purchased from the dealers. Thank you to the hotel 
staff, the restaurant, and overnight security. It was a wonderful event!  



French Colonial Stamps 



LINPEX 2025 



Club Notes 
We meet in person at our location, College 
View Adventist Church, 48th and Prescott.  
Please join us in the company of other 
philatelists.   
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year. Membership forms are on 
the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/.StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 
 

Meetings 
:  Meeting:  Thursday,  March 13 
 Sale of donated material 
 
:  Program  Thursday,  April 10 
 “The Palomar Telescope Stamp” by Bob Akaki 
 
:  Meeting:  Thursday,  May 8 
 Sale of donated material 
    

 
Coming Up 
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